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Invitation 

Municipality of Oraiokastro, as Lead Beneficiary of the project with title: «Application of innovative techniques for 

improving drinking water quality in urban areas» and with acronym «AQUA-LITY », 

kindly invites you to participate in the International Closing Conference that will take place on  

Thursday, December 9 2021, at 11:00 a.m. 

at the Event Hall of the 4th High School of Oraiokastro. 

Free entrance. Health and hygiene measures will be taken to ensure your safety against Covid-19.  


